Dogwood Garden Club



Bloomin' News

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Greetings Fellow DGCers:

First I have to apologize for the tardiness of this month's Bloomin' News. I left for vacation in the Caribbean the day after our meeting this month. Trust me, it was worth the delay - at least for me!

I want to again thank Carol and her husband Bob for hosting the potluck meeting at their house in April. What a lovely house! It was so relaxing and nice to be able to just sit around and chat with everyone and not feel like we had to vacate the premises! I think I stayed until 2:30 and I wasn't the last to leave!

I'm very excited about the extra curricular activities coming our way this year! We have a trip to Bloomtastic at Maple Rock Gardens in Penryn in May, the Barn Quilt Tour in June and a Night at the Museum being put together by Mary Bourn just to name a few. These extra curricular activities are designed to add more fun things to do for club members in addition to the programs planned and of course the birthday lunches.

I was hoping I would bring back some of that warm weather I enjoyed in the Cayman Islands, but it's snowing. I hope the warm weather comes soon so we can get our gardening gloves back on and get out there!

Norma Ray

Attachments: Minutes from the April meeting

Information Flyer for the May meeting

Calendar of Activities

May 2nd Meeting will be held at the High Sierra Iris Farm. Jeri Hartman is coordinating. Please see the attached flyer for more information.

Wednesday, May 9th - 11:30 - Birthday Lunch. Janet Sullivan will coordinate. Amy Rath, Janel Edmiston, Jayne Loughry, Judy Magness, Leslie Sinclair, Marlene Ruth, Patty Noble and Sandra Morgan will celebrate.

Other upcoming activities:

Monday, April 30th - 10:30 - Christmas Party Meeting at Gold Ridge Lodge. Mary Bourn is coordinating.

Tuesday, May 8th: Crafts Team Meeting - Community Center. Barbara O'Sullivan is the team leader.

Saturday, May 12th: Bloomtastic. Maple Rock Gardens, Penryn. The extra curricular activity is from 9-3. We will meet at CVS parking lot at 8:00 am to carpool.

Wednesday, May 9th: Clean up and planting at Sly Park Campground Entrance. This is being coordinated by Marilyn Johnson, Carol Game and Barbara O'Sullivan. I believe they have a good group signed up and ready to help.

Tuesday, June 12th: Crafts Team Meeting - Barbara O'Sullivan is the team leader.

Wednesday, **June 13th:** 8:30 am - Library landscape clean-up. Sandra Morgan is coordinating.

Monday, June 18th: 9:00 am - Clean out the storage shed at the Community Center. Norma Ray is coordinating.

Thursday, June 21st: Barn Quilt Trail Tour. This is being coordinated by Norma Ray. The tour is currently full but if you are interested in going, I'd be happy to put you on the waiting list. The tour will begin at 9:30 and will end around 5 so be prepared for a full day!

Saturday, June 23rd: DGC Garage Sale. El Dorado Savings Parking Lot. Carol Game is coordinating. Start assembling your no longer wanted but still in good shape items and plan to help out.